
From: Lou Gallagher lou.m.gallagher@gmail.com
Subject: Letter to Fast Track Panel

Date: 22 June 2025 at 9:56 AM
To: secretary@ourmapua.org

Kia Ora (hello) MDCA,

Please find the letter I sent to the Fast Track Panel regarding MDCA representation in 2022 after the June 2025 Public MDCA
Meeting.

Nga mihi (gratitude to you), 
Lou Gallagher
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